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Monday, October 25, 2021

Call to Order: 6:03
Present: J. Sutton, L. Navratil, L. Peck D. Wiltsie, C. Yaeger, C. Plucinik
Secretary’s Report:  Christina made a motion to accept the report, and Cheri seconded.  Motion approved.
Treasurer’s Report: We received money from PLS – Lori will check details with Kelly at Headquarters. Laurie made a motion to approve our treasurer’s report and Christina seconded.  Motion approved.  
Librarian’s Report:  Summer Program – 23 children participated, including 2 infants/toddlers.  4 adults also participated.  It was very successful.  Book Club has gone well. The next one is this coming Wednesday. Crackerbox Palace – our first visit was great.  Unfortunately, our second was cancelled, due to weather, and it ended up being a good day. Out Wowee presentation was also very successful. The Story Walk at Huckleberry Swamp was popular. We did not have one at Marshall Park this year, but hopefully will have the permanent placards for next year and will have a walk there also. Becky Moon was added to our substitute list.  Our first story hour had great attendance – since then, the attendance has varied.  Story Hour will continue through June. The tree that needed to come down was taken care of last week. Deanna had a booth with Samantha Gardner at the Elementary School open house, with give-aways and library card sign-ups. Halloween books were donated to Trunk or Treat, and we might be able to do a car next year. The storybook pumpkin contest also went well. Suzanne from PLS is bringing Deanna an OWLLY award to recognize her work at the library – CONGRATULATIONS! This is well deserved! We still have not received that check from the town. Ali and Deanna did the annual anti- harassment training.  The Rotary Club picked up many books! 
Committee Reports: By-lays – Laurie will send a copy to board members so they can read through the changes before we vote on them. 
Old Business: 
-Summer Program – covered under the Librarian’s Report
-2023 Wayne County Bicentennial – we are still considering the mural idea and will pursue other ways to involve our library. Meetings are being held and newsletters sent. Christina will attend one of the meetings. 
-Shelving needs – We discussed the construction grant for next year, and whether our needs meet the requirements. Deanna will see if Ron or Suzanne could come to a meeting to discuss.  Board members are going to be required to do trainings as of next year. 
-Lions Club – We are all set now.  Next year we will try to attend a Lions Club meeting.
-Book Sale – we did not have one, but the Rotary Club took many of the books.  
New Business:
-Annual Tax Cap – we voted unanimously to exceed the tax cap.  Laurie will type up the vote to send to the District Office. 
- By-Laws – Discussed under committees – we will vote at the November meeting. 
Next Meeting: November 15th, 2021
Adjournment: 7:24
Respectfully Submitted by Laurie Navratil
Rose Free Library Board Secretary
